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Michelle Alexander Promoted to Assistant Supervisor in Probation and Parole District 1 

FRANKFORT, Ky. (Feb. 14, 2019) – Kentucky Department of Corrections Director of Probation and Parole John 
Hall today announced the promotion of Michelle Alexander to assistant supervisor of District 1. District 1 covers 
McCracken, Ballard, Carlisle, Hickman, Fulton, Graves, Marshall, Calloway, Livingston, Lyon, Caldwell, and 
Trigg counties.   

“I am excited to announce Michelle Alexander’s promotion to District 1 assistant district supervisor,” said Hall. 
“She has consistently shown an exemplary commitment to the mission of the Kentucky Division of Probation and 
Parole and she is sure to become an invaluable member of the District 1 leadership team.” 

Alexander began her career with the Department of Corrections in 1991 as a probation and parole officer in the 
Graves County office. The following year, she left the department to become a probation and court services 
officer in DeWitt County, Illinois. Alexander returned to Kentucky in May 1997 and worked for Keeton Corrections 
at the halfway house in Paducah as a case manager.   

In February 2005, Alexander returned to the Department of Corrections as a probation and parole officer in the 
McCracken County office where she prepared pre-sentence investigation reports for the court. She worked 
briefly in Calloway County before transferring full time to the Marshall County office where she worked as a 
supervising officer. In June 2017, Alexander volunteered to serve as the District 1 re-entry coordinator and taught 
Moral Reconation Therapy (MRT) classes full time.  

Alexander became a field training officer for District 1 in 2014 at the inception of the FTO program. Additionally, 
she has served as the District 1 KECC coordinator for the past 13 years. She is a graduate of the I-LEAD program 
in LaGrange, and a current participant in the Commissioner’s Executive Leadership Program.       

A graduate of Illinois State University, Alexander has a bachelor’s degree in criminal justice. She was selected 
as District 1’s Employee of the Year in 2017.  

Editor’s note: photo attached 
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